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MEMO

To:

Board of Education 

From:

Dr. Milli McIntosh, Director of Human Resources
Topic
:
Board of Education Physician
Date:

April 1, 2021
*********************************************************
My recommendation is that Simpson County Board of Education retain Adams Medical Clinic as the school physician until 60 day written notification is given by either for non-renewal.   The agreement is that all fees and services will remain the same.  Attached is a letter from Adams Medical Clinic indicating such. 
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